
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2016 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

This letter certifies that _____________________ _____________________ 

                                                                       
attended the ASBMR 2016 Annual Meeting on September 16-19, 2017, in Atlanta, 

Georgia, USA. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Ann L. Elderkin, P.A.   

Executive Director 
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